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The Local School With The Big Heart 
We are an inspiring learning community with high expectations, where all feel safe and happy and everybody 

has the opportunity to unlock and realise their potential 
 
 
Messages and updates  

STAFF CHRISTMAS PANTO 
 
 

 
We will be hosting our first ever staff 
pantomime on Tuesday 17th 
December and you are all invited to 
join the team for some festive fun. 
 
Tickets are available from the Parent 
Pay Box Office. Tickets are £5 per 
family (up to 6 people max).  
 
Please contact the school office to 
confirm the number of family 
members attending so we can 
arrange seating for the grand 
event.  
 
We look forward to seeing you 
there! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

DECEMBER 

Monday 9th – U11 Football Y5 & Y6 – Invite only  

Tuesday 10th – Festive Theatre Trip – Y2, Y3 & Y4 

Wednesday 11th – Festive Theatre Trip – Y5 & Y6 

Thursday 12th – CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY AND CHRISTMAS LUNCH  

Friday 13th – Y5 Singing at Hounslow House 

Monday 16th – Rocksteady End of Term Concert – Parents are invited to 
attend at 10am – 11am 

Monday 16th - Celebration of Learning Event 

Tuesday 17th – Year 1 & 2 Nativity – Parents are invited to attend at 9.15am 
– 10am 

Tuesday 17th – Staff Christmas Pantomime – Family tickets are available on 
ParentPay 

Wednesday 18th – Early Years Christmas show - Parents are invited to 
attend at 9.15am – 10am 

Thursday 19th – Y3 – Y6 Christmas Singalong - Parents are invited to attend 
at 9.15am – 10am 

                                                                                                                                     
Friday 20th – Last day of term – school closes at 1.30pm 

JANUARY 

Monday 6th – Children return to school at 8.45am 

 

 

2024 DATES FOR THE DIARY 



ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Monday 2nd December to Friday 6th December 2024 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Stars of the week - WB 02.12.24      Together 

To all our stars: It is lovely to see your happy faces light up the school. 

Class Star(s) of the 
week Description 

Mondrian Ayla-Rome 

Ayla has been a wonderful example of togetherness this week, showing great care and 
support for her friends. She encouraged her peers who participated in the KS1 skills 
festival, boosting their confidence with her kind words. Ayla also been impressive us with 
her dedication by learning all her lines and show casting amazing singing during 
rehearsals. Well done Ayla 

Matisse Laurence 
During our learn to respect week Laurence had great ideas about what it looks like to 
work well together. He really enjoyed the stories we looked at this week. I saw an 
improvement in his self esteem and in the ways he helps other people.  

Monet Dana and 
Malak 

Since joining us Malak has been a joy to have in the class! She has made lots of positive 
friendships and has been really friendly and has navigated the language barrier really 
well. Dana has been SO supportive of Malak since she has joined us this half term. Dana 
has been an obliging translator and has helped Malak acclimatise to our school. Well 
done girls! 

Shonibare Artem 

Artem has really impressed this week with his growth in togetherness. His effort in 
working with others was particularly evident in today's English lesson, where he 
supported and actively contributed to his group. Additionally, Artem was recently 
promoted in his swimming group, which shows that he is working hard across all areas. 

Riley Malak 

This week Malak has shown once again that she is a caring, kind and generous child. She 
is a valued member of her class and takes time to form good friendships and include 
others.  

This week Malak demonstrated her kindness at lunchtime by being a good friend and 
seeking out someone who was sitting in their own. Malak shows great empathy and is a 
lovely member of Year 6. The class are very lucky to have you! 

CLASS WEEKLY 
ATTENDANCE 

WEEKLY 
NUMBER OF 

LATES 
RECEPTION ROTHKO 98.6% 0 
1  MONDRIAN 100% 3 
2  MATISSE 94.3% 8 
3/4 MONET 94.5% 10 
5  SHONIBARE 99.4% 4 
6  RILEY 95.8% 1 



 

 
LUNCH MENU W/C 9th December 2024 



USEFUL INFORMATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Local charity Home-Start is offering a free course to train you to be a home-visiting volunteer, 
supporting families with difficulties such as post-natal illness, bereavement or disability. 

The course will run at Beavers Children Centre, Hounslow, 9.45am-2.30pm, on Tuesdays from 
25th February-1st April. 

For more information, please contact Erin at erin@homestart-rkh.org.uk or 07884 536161. 
Registered charity no: 1108975.  





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PianoFunClub 

Please contact PianoFunClub if you would like to 
book your child a place for piano or guitar 
lessons.  This is currently available from Year 1 to 
Year 6.                                       Contact: 
www.pianofunclub.co.uk / 
admin@pianofunclub.co.uk / Tel: 07575 530 304 

Rocksteady Music School 

Please contact Rocksteady if you would 
to book your child a place. This is 
available from Reception class to Year 6. 

Contact: 0330 113 0330 or sign up via 
rocksteadymusicschool.com  

“Looking for engaging and personalized 
music lessons for your child? Sign up 
today for after-school piano, guitar, or 
violin lessons with Shuqi Huang! Shuqi 
brings a fun and interactive approach to 
learning music, helping students of all 
levels build confidence and develop 
their musical talents. Lessons are 
designed to suit each student’s needs, 
whether they’re just starting out or 
looking to refine their skills. For more 
information or to sign up, please 
contact Shuqi at 
huangshuqi0312@gmail.com or 
WhatsApp 07746177835. Let’s play 
music together!” 

 



     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


